
We are aware that The Red Rooster is up for a license renewal and facing a possible nonrenewal. I know 
that this is based upon an unfortunate incident last December. While it is extremely sad that this 
happened it does not represent the operation of this establishment. 

This is Madison one and only blues bar. It brings in local, regional and national acts. This provides  for a 
strong cultural need in this city. There have been few other security issues with this establishment, and 
we hope that you will examine the whole picture and base a decision on one incident. 

Please do the right thing for Madison and renew the licenses for The Red Rooster. 

 

Steve Lendborg 

Patron and Artist 

608.444.4475 

 


